Representative Cathy Tilton

Alaska State Legislature — House District 26

TO: Chair Shaw
FROM: Representative Cathy Tilton, Speaker of the House
DATE: March 21, 2023

SUBJECT: HB 61 Hearing Request

I respectfully request a hearing in House STA for House Bill 61, “An Act relating to
Restrictions on Firearms and Other Weapons”.

Attached you will find the required documents: HB 61, Sponsor Statement, Sectional Analysis
and supporting documents.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Steve St. Clair at 907.465.2199.
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